
23rd May 2018 

 

To: Parents of Children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1  

 

Dear Parents 

 

Prize Giving Assembly-Monday 25th June at 9.30am 

 

On Monday 25th June, we are holding our annual Prize Giving for Nursery, Reception and Year 1. 

These children do not attend our evening Prize Giving in October and therefore they are having their 

own celebration in school. This will be held in the Senior Hall; it will begin at 9.30am and last for 

approximately an hour.  

There will be refreshments served after Prize Giving and then parents of Nursery and Reception are 

welcome to join us at approximately 11.30am for EYFS Sports Day in the Junior Playground. 

Please return the slip below by Monday 18th June to your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Scott  

EYFS Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

Prize Giving Assembly – Monday 25th June  

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________   Class:__________________ 

 

I /we would like to attend the Prize Giving Assembly. 

 

Name of attendees: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________________  Date: __________________ 

 

 

Please return to your child’s form teacher by Monday 18th June 2018 

 


